
July 30, 2024

To the Department of Pesticide Regulation:

Thank you for your work on the pesticide notification system. Many parts of it seem well
planned to me, but you do not have the most important part included - giving the exact
location.

Our organization is deeply concerned that the system only provides partial information
about the location of proposed pesticide use, describing a one-square-mile area rather than
giving detailed information.

Without this you are not being transparent to those who live or work or children who
attend a school surrounded by agricultural fields.

It’s simply not just or helpful that adequate information is left out preventing effective
proactive self protection.

Please provide information about where exactly the pesticide applications will occur so
individuals know how close they are to homes, nearby schools, etc.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

lauren Ornelas
Founder/General Programs TeamMember
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